
 Thursday 11 April, 6.30—9.30pm 

Dear EDC Students & Friends, 
After the drought, at last a ball. Our Autumn Ball for 2019 will 
be on Thursday 11th April (the week after the last class of 
term) at our usual class venue, 181 Blues Point Road, North 
Sydney.  
As is the custom, please bring some very simple finger food 
&/or something non-alcoholic to drink, ready to share (cups, 
plates etc provided).  Autumnal tones and dancing shoes are 
suggested attire.  
Hope to see you there .  
Best wishes from Fiona & John.  
RSVP  0400 104 969  or  
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au  
Entry $20 ($5 children)  
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